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Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—90% 

Year 2—93% 

Year 3—92% 

Year 4—95% 

Year 5—92% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for December is Joy. 

 

 
 

 

 

Diary Dates  

5th December—whole school pantomime trip. 

6th December—Year 5 to Wigan Big Sing 

9th December at 9.30am—Y3 & 4 Performance 

9th December at 2pm—Y5 & 6 Performance 

12th December at 2pm—Reception, Y 1 & 2 Nativity 

13th December , 9.30am—Reception, Y1 & 2 Nativity 

15th December—Christmas jumper day, santa dash 
and Enterprise. More details to follow. 

19th December—Christmas parties for all classes 

20th December—Christmas dinner. End of term. 

 
A New Home For Year 1 

After many months of waiting, Year 1 have finally 
been able to move into their new classroom this 
week. The room looks amazing and is a real asset to 
our learning environment for the children. 

Evacuees On The Farm 

The children in Years 5 and 6 have had fantastic visits to 
Tatton Park farm where they spent the day as World 
War 2 evacuees. They spent some time inside Aunt Mary’s 
house understanding the impact rationing had on daily 
life. In addition to this the children experienced the many 
farm jobs faced by the evacuees who were at Tatton 
Park during the war. The day ended with time inside the 
air raid shelter singing songs from the war. Everyone had 
a great day. 


